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STATEMENT ON PRIVACY INCIDENT AT CROWN PERTH 
 
31 October 2022 – We are aware of an incident involving a contractor and the privacy of a guest 
at Crown Perth.  
 
The safety and privacy of our guests is our number one priority, and we are incredibly 
disappointed this incident has occurred.  
 
We unreservedly apologise to the guest involved and will continue to take the necessary steps to 
ensure this remains an isolated incident.  
 
We have zero tolerance for this behaviour, and it falls well below the standards we set for our 
team members and contractors.  
 
Crown took immediate steps to rectify the issue, including launching an investigation, standing 
down the individuals involved and removing them from the Crown account. The original video 
was also swiftly removed from the social media platform.  
 
We are also cooperating with the Indian Cricket team and the International Cricket Council to  
convey our apologies and will continue to work with them as we progress our investigation. 
 
 
* Please attribute statement to a Crown Resorts spokesperson 
 

END 

 

Additional background: 
 

• This incident occurred outside the T20 World Cup competition 

 

 


